
Kyowa Pharma Chemical Co., Ltd. (hereinafter referred to as "Kyowa Pharma 

Chemical") was subjected to a periodic inspection by the U.S. Food and Drug 

Administration (FDA) for five days from December 5 to 9, 2022. The inspection was 

completed on January 12, 2023 with the official receipt of the Establishment 

Inspection Report (EIR).

Kyowa Pharma Chemical has been inspected by the FDA six times in the past, 

including this time, and all inspections were completed without major problems.

Kyowa Pharma Chemical will comply with relevant regulations and consider safety to 

be the top priority. We will continue to strive to provide reliable products and services 

to customers around the world through conscientious quality assurance.


